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CAEP Update, Dr. Robert Shockley         
 

On a “holding pattern” - while a self-study report has been submitted, CAEP and DOE are still deciding on off-site review 
processes, standards, and site date visits.  The initial report from CAEP may be provided in January 2015.  Furthermore, 
new federal regulations for teacher education programs are forthcoming and may change accountability requirements. 
 
In response to a question about the self-study, Dr. Shockley mentioned that areas that needed further attention were (a) 
assignment rubrics and assessment system; (b) follow-up feedback from graduates; (c) collection of meaningful data; and 
(d) supports in data analysis. 
 




